
 
 
 

 

June 4, 2021                      G21E002 
 
DISTRIBUTION LIST          Sent via email 
 

Re:  Request for Comments - Application for Type “A” Land Use Permit   

(GNWT INF – Dempster Highway O/M and Quarrying) 
 

Please be advised that GNWT Department of Infrastructure has submitted to the to the Gwich’in Land and 
Water Board an application to renew its existing Type A Land Use Permit for the purpose of:  

 
a) Ongoing operation and maintenance of the Dempster Highway  
b) Construction, operations, and maintenance of community access roads including winter 

access roads along the Dempster Highway. (These access roads include Inuvik, Tsiigehtchic, 
and Fort McPherson and Winter Access between Dempster Highway-No. 8 to the Tsiigehtchic 
community, including both the Arctic Red River Crossing (on ice) Tsiigehtchic Winter Access 
(over land).  

c) Quarrying and/or stockpiling at existing sources (Km 6, 23.9, Km 28.8, Km 34.6, Km 36.7, Km 
141, Km 166.3, Km 178.1, Km 193.7, Km 211.2, Km 230.2, Km 235, and Km 251)  

d) Placement and use of temporary work camps 
e) The use of equipment, vehicles, machines, and drills to support operations. 

 

The Board is considering this application and invites reviewers to provide comments or recommendations.  

 

Due to file size, all application documents and Draft Land Use Permit are available through the Online 
Review System. All documents and decisions pertaining to this file will be maintained on the GLWB Public 
Register, which can also be viewed in person on the second floor of the Alex Moses-Greenland Building in 
Inuvik. If you would prefer to receive a paper copy or a USB, please let me know and I will forward a copy 
of the application in the format of your choice. 
 

Comments can be made directly through the Online Review System, or submitted to the Board via fax, mail 

or email. Please submit your comments in writing by 5:00 pm, Wednesday June 23, 2021. 

 
Should you have questions or comments regarding these review items, feel free to contact me by email 
or by phone at (867) 777-4954. 
 

Sincerely, 

AlecSandra Macdonald, 
Regulatory Specialist 

105 Veterans Way, 

P.O. Box 2018, Inuvik, NT   X0E 0T0 

 

Tel: 867-777-4954 Fax: 867-777-2304 
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